
 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
January 2015 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I want to express how satisfied we have been with the quality of video and outstanding 
service you have given our ministry.  In our market there is ongoing need for good 
communication with community and volunteers.  It is very important to broadcast our 
services and needs and you have helped us achieve that goal.   
 
Your creativity and dedication has helped us develop increased communication and 
visibility with the community in regards to our services.  You and your crew consistently 
make efforts to assist us in completing our projects on time, containing costs and 
reaching our goals within our area of influence. 
 
We receive many compliments thanks to your creativity, initiative and commendable 
work. 
 
Once more, our sincere appreciation to a work well done and we look forward to 
working with you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chuck Cutsinger 
Nineveh Outreach Director  

cacutsinger@thehouse.ws 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

1601 Coffee Road, Modesto CA, 95355; Phone:  209-529-7346 ext 313, Fax:  209-529-7034 

 


